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WHITFIELD COUNTY BOC VISITS WITH RAIDER AMABASSADORS 
Whitfield County, Ga – On Monday, November 13th, Commissioner Barry Robbins and County 
Administrator Bob Sivick visited Southeast Whitfield High School to speak to the Student 
Ambassador Program.  
The Raider Ambassadors are a group of 35 junior and senior students dedicated to leadership, 
service and community.  
The interaction led to discussions on government services, taxes, growth within Whitfield 
County, and roles and responsibilities of local elected officials.  
“It was interesting to learn about the Ambassador program,” said Commissioner Robbins. “It is 
exciting to see students actively involved in our community, and becoming encouraged to be 
Whitfield County’s leaders of tomorrow.” 
The students ended their day of local government engagement by attending the monthly Board of 
Commissioner meeting where one ambassador lead the pledge. The experience provided insight 
to the interworking of local government decision making.  
“Interacting with these bright students of strong character convinced me we are in good hands 
when they soon take charge of the world,” said Sivick.  
The Whitfield County Board of Commissioners is grateful for the opportunity to engage with the 
future leaders through collaboration with the Whitfield County Board of Education.  

  
 


